
Principal:  Mrs Sue Andrew 

Phone:       8583 2386 

Term 2 Week 2 May 10 2018 

Our shared vision is of a school that enables each stu-
dent to achieve their potential within a learning envi-

ronment that is  
SAFE  POSITIVE   RESPECTFUL 

INCLUSIVE  WELCOMING 

TERM DATES 2018 

Term 2  

April 30 — July 6 

Term 3 

July 23 — September 28  

Term 4 

October 15 — December 14 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 15 May —          

Governing Council 

Tuesday15 May — NAPLAN      

begins 

Monday 21 May—Pupil Free 

Day 

Thursday 31 May—Biggest 

Morning Tea 

GLOSSOP PRIMARY  COMMUNITY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

CONGRATULATIONS CONGRATULATIONS CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Dillon Awramov has gained a place in the Riverland SAPSASA Football 

team that will be competing in Adelaide from May 28 to June 5. 

His dedication to consistently aspiring to achieve a Personal Best 

should ensure he has a successful Carnival. 

WELL DONE DILLON! 

SCHOOL CHOIR 

Our school choir is progressing well with Mrs Casey. The next practice 

will be 24 May. The concert will be held on 7 August at the                  

Chaffey Theatre—so don’t forget to save this date.. 

It’s that time of the year again, to support the Cancer Council and take part in Australia’s Biggest    Morning Tea. 

The SRC are organising this on Thursday May 31. The morning tea has been a very     popular annual event for 

several years and we are hoping this one will be as successful as our         previous events.  

Students wishing to participate need to bring a plate of food to share and gold coin donation. 

Parents, family and friends are all welcome to come and join us for morning tea and help us raise the much 

needed funds for this very worthy cause. 
 

Fancy Dress:   CRAZY, FANCY DRESS 

Where:  Glossop Primary School Oval (weather permitting) or on the C.O.L.A. Court 

Time:   10.00am—11.00am 
 

Hope to see you there 



STUDENT FREE  DAY    

May 21 for all staff in the         

Berri –Barmera  Partnership to 

attend  ‘Visible Learning’          

Professional development. 

GOVERNING COUNCIL 

Tuesday 15 May at 6:30pm 

Hi everyone 

I hope you have had a great week. This Sunday is Mother’s Day, a time to celebrate 

and show appreciation for our mother (s), grandmothers and other women in our lives who may 

have been like mothers to us. It’s important to let people around us know how much we           

appreciate them and it is nice to have a day to make them feel special. 

I want to say thank you to all the mothers of our  students for all the many things you do to 

help your children thrive and reach their full potential. Thank you for all the encouragement 

and love you have given and of course all the practical ways you help them every day. Your are 

stars! I hope you have a wonderful  Mother’s Day! 

Best wishes 

Erin Harrald 

Pastoral Care Worker 



 

 


